
Working Together 
 
At the start of every academic year, parents are given a copy of 
the home/school contract. This contract sets clear expectations 
of school, pupil and home and a copy can be found on our 
website. 
 

Within our school we have a strong pupil school council made 
up of pupils from upper KS2. They are fully involved in school 
life and help to make important decisions such as how funds 
are raised and spent, to taking part in teacher interviews. 
 
Parent and carer’s are encouraged and invited to become more 
involved in their child’s education, are also asked their views 
about school and their child’s education every summer through 
the parents/carers questionnaire.  
 
Parents are encouraged to be proactive in whole school life 
whilst their child is with us and are welcomed to join our PTA, 
support class trips, attend parent workshops, support 
fundraising events, attending whole school events and 
attending school masses. 


